
Summary of Governing Board Meeting May 2017 
 
 
Report on staff changes and premises were received. A report on the amount of 
progress made by KS3 students was reviewed. A   change to the curriculum 
structure was discussed and approved. The self-evaluation of the College was 
discussed.  
The continuity plan was reviewed. 
 
A summary of the complaints and aggressive behaviour logs were reviewed. 
 
The behaviour, school visits, discipline, code of conduct and uniform policies 
were adopted. 



 


